San Angelo Chamber of Commerce

500 Rio Concho Dr. ● San Angelo, Texas 76903 ● 915-655-4136 ● Fax: 915-658-1110

August 1, 1994

Jeff Davidson 2417 Honeysuckle Road, Ste. 2A Chapel Hill, NC 27514-6819

Dear Jeff:

I really enjoyed your presentation at the TCCE Annual Conference. In terms of specific feedback, I felt that your limited usage of handout materials was very appropriate, especially in relation to your subject. Your presentation manner was excellent as you kept my attention and provided me information in a way I could begin to internalize it.

I will be President of TCCE this year and would like to let you know, that I, for one, would sure like to see us include you in some our other educational opportunities, such as our mini-conferences or our annual conference next year in Galveston. I only heard positive comments from my peers. Thanks for the great job you did for us.

Sincerely,

Douglas S. Kinsinger, CCE

President